Hi! I’m Miss Warner and I’m very excited to tell you that I am going to be your year 6 teacher! Joining us in Willow class is Mrs Hayden, who is also very excited to be in your class next year! We will work closely next year with Miss Burke and Mrs Thorne in Yew class also so you will get to see all of your friends across the year group! I am just finishing my 9th year of teaching and next year will be my 8th year teaching year 6. I love teaching year 6 and I can’t wait to help you through your last year at primary school!  

Year 6 is always a very exciting year as this is your last year at primary school. You will be the oldest in the school and will have the opportunity to apply for year 6 responsibilities. Start thinking about if you would like to apply for a year 6 job (you will find out more about this). We have some very exciting topics coming up that I am sure you will love learning. For example: Who Am I and Where Am I Going? In year 6, we will also be doing lots of sport, sewing, art and learning life skills to prepare you for secondary school. You will find out lots more about the exciting things we are going to be learning later! 

I am sure you are all feeling a mixture of emotions about moving into year 6, which is completely normal. I know something you are probably already thinking about is your SATs. These will take place in May, and you will complete tests in Maths, Reading and SPAG. Whilst you are in year 6, you will be expected to work hard and try your best, however, please do not worry about these tests as we will give you a lot of help and support for you to feel as confident as possible! 

I am very excited to get to know you all! Have a think if you have any questions for me because I will try my best to answer them. Also, anything else you would like to tell me about yourselves would be great!

Miss Warner J
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